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We are happy to announce that William Haines is now our North of Thames Pastor. William brings a 

wealth of experience to the role and is passionate about bringing the community together through 

education. 

 

William Haines is our new North of Thames Pastor alongside with his wife, Ruth Haines. They will be 

working together as a pastor couple. 

 

To find out more about William and to watch the induction ceremony, watch the video below or directly 

on Vimeo. 

 

To get in contact with William, please email: northlondon@ffwpu.org.uk or whaines@talktalk.net 

 

 

 


